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24/01/2024 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Next half term our topic is ‘Does Sheffield still make Steel?’. As part of our history learning 

we are taking year 1 and year 2 classes to Kelham Island Museum on Wednesday 28th 

February. Children will learn about Sheffield’s industrial history, Harry Brearley and his 

invention of stainless steel and about heavy industries.  

 

The visit to Kelham Island Museum will be led by teaching staff so there will be no entrance 

cost. We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £10 per child towards the coast of the 

coach travel. 

 

We will leave school at 9.30 and return to school at 12.30. Children will need to bring a packed 

lunch but we will eat this when we are back at school.  

 

Kind regards 

 

Susan Jones – KS1 Lead, Year 2 teacher 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

 

Child’s name  ……………………………………………………………………….. 

 

I prefer to bring lunch from home [        ] 

I would like school to provide my child’s packed lunch [     ] 

 

I enclose £10 (towards the cost of the coach ) for the school visit [      ] 

 

Emergency Contact Number 1…………………………………………………………… 

Emergency Contact Number 2…………………………………………………………… 

 

Signed Parent/Carer ………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

 

 

 

Beech Hill Road  

Sheffield S10 2SA 

Tel/Fax: 0114 2660936 
E-mail: enquiries@broomhill.sheffield.sch.uk 

Website: http://broomhill.sheffield.sch.uk 

Head teacher: Jane Barnes 
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